
From: Sandy Sokol  
Sent: Sunday, January 29, 2023 2:49 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: City File: ZBLA-22-0021 
 
 
City File: ZBLA-22-0021 
 
I am writing in support of the proposed zoning amendment to allow a site-specific exception that 
would permit the establishment of a specialized centre for children with Autism as submitted by 
Playlearn Preschool Inc.   This centre would provide much needed specialized instruction for 
children so that they may reach their full potential and contribute to the community.  This centre 
would also create job opportunities in Richmond Hill.  As a resident of Richmond Hill for over 20 
years, I fully support this zoning amendment.  
 
Sandy 
 


